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Ootober l£>th, 1951.

Dr. F. J. Pinkerton,
Secretary Treasurer of the 
Pan-Pacific aur^ioai Association, 
Honolulu, Hawaii,

Dear Dr. Pinkerton,

Thank you for your letter in 
which you inform me that it has been deemed advisable 
to postpone the Pan-Pacific Surgical Congress until 
193.5,
representative at this meeting, but of course just 
at present we oannot say definitely that this will 
be possible,
me have details of the programme a little nearer 
the date set.

HeOill University hopes that 6* may have a

I should be glad if you would let

Tours faithfully.

Prinoipal,


